
To whom it may concern, 
 
I am writing to explore you to continue insurance coverage of telehealth services.  I have a 4 year old 
son with limited speech.  He is benefitting from with speech and ABA therapies .  I am exhausted,  but I 
have been assisting with 4 hours of virtual therapies a day.  Early intervention is critical.  I don’t know 
what would have happened without the telehealth. 
 
My son tends to pair his performance/ response with specific therapists and family members.  The big 
silver lining in our home during the pandemic has been the opportunity to be so involved with his 
therapies.  I hope once the health of the world was bounced back, I can continue to participate with 
telehealth and it will remain available.  I imagine getting home from work and participating in a 4 pm 
session with him.  It has been immensely valuable! 
 
Thank you for your consideration, 
 
Jennifer Stabnick 
 
 
 
 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 


